
  

   
        

  
     
      
  

   
    

     
      
  

 
       

 
 
 

Summary: No Evidence of Misconduct by BLM Employee 
Report Date: June 15, 2018 Report Number: 16-0942 

The OIG investigated allegations that a Bureau of Land Management (BLM) employee shared 
proprietary contract information, accepted bribes, and had improper relationships with 
Government contractors. 

We found the employee socialized with Government contractors on a regular basis, which had 
the appearance of a conflict of interest to some colleagues, but did not violate ethics regulations. 
We found no evidence that the employee shared proprietary contract information or accepted 
bribes from Government contractors. 

This is a summary of a report that was issued to the BLM Deputy Director. 
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